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	Comments & Updates
	-The Mountain bike provincials were well attended and made possible by the excellent volunteer work, by the A and L crew as well as our excellent commissaries.
-We are still set to schedule a meeting to determine the awards selections for this season, to be some time in mid October.

-It has been a successful MTB season and I thank all those who have helped in making it so.



	Issues & Concerns
	-I could still greatly benefit from some discussion of the financials, as I still feel uncertain in spending.  I have been approached for funding on some worthwhile projects but am uncertain in how this works.

-I am sorry to announce that I too will be resigning from my Position as MTB coordinator effective following the AGM in November.  Given the transition to full time studies, I am unable to meet my duties to the level they should,.  I apologize for any inconvenience this causes.  I have enjoyed working with all of you and I look forward to seeing you all at the races in the future.

	


